

Memorandum

To: Faculty Senate

Seton Hall University

From: Katia Passerini, Ph.D.

Katio Parsecucio

Provost and Executive Vice President

Re: Return to Campus Library Uses Survey

2021-FS-16

Date: June 9, 2021

The Office of the Provost is in receipt of 2021-FS-16, Return to Campus Library Uses Survey, approved by the Faculty Senate at its May 7, 2021 session.

We appreciate that this survey will assist the library in assessing how to best serve students in these rapidly evolving times, and we appreciate your taking care to use surveys judiciously. Therefore, I join with the Faculty Senate's recommendation to approve this survey.